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August 21, 2014 

 

 

Gennady Lyubeznik 

1776 Yorkshire Ave 

Saint Paul MN 55116 

 

VIA EMAIL:  gennady@umn.edu 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1776 Yorkshire Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Lyubeznik: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 19, 2014 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

September 9, 2014 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discuss the sump pump 

drainage issue. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner 

 Ed Smith 

 David Kuebler 

 Wes Saunders-Pearce 

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:gennady@umn.edu

